
BOARD OF SELECTMEN WORKSHOP 
MARCH 21ST, 2015 

 
 
The Board met at 9am on Saturday, March 21st, 2015 at Becker College for a Goaling Workshop.   
 
Chair Thomas E. Buckley, III, Vice-Chair Dianna Provencher, 2nd Vice-Chair Matthew Dennison, Selectmen 
Belanger, Selectwoman Sandra Wilson and Town Administrator Kevin Mizikar were in attendance. 
 
Board members generated ideas for a Town of Leicester mission statement as well as 3-5 year broad goals 
with specific tasks.  
 
The Town Administrator will compile the information into a draft mission statement and draft 3-5 year 
goals for further Board review. 
 
 
 


